
	

 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment  
PO Box 257 
Parramatta NSW 2124 
 
Dear Mr McNamara 

SUBMISSION ON DRAFT WESTERN SYDNEY AEROTROPOLIS PLAN – PROPOSED 
ZONING OF  
	

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 Consequently we seek Government’s reconsideration of the 
proposed Environment and Recreation use for the site and apply a zone contiguous with 
adjacent land and the broader Badgery’s Creek Precinct. We submit that the most 
appropriate land use under these circumstances would be flexible employment land in 
accordance with Badgerys Creek Structure Plan (see Figure 5). 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
CC Mr Andrew Jackson, Director 

Western Sydney Planning Partnership 



	

 
 
 
 

 

 



	
      










